
THE FLINTSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

(NEW STREET CAR PARK, MOLD) 

(OFF STREET PARKING PLACES – MOLD) 

EXPERIMENTAL ORDER 2022 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE THE 
EXPERIMENTAL ORDER 

 
 
 
The designated Coach Parking facility improves the safety and amenity of the area with 
Coaches being parked in a more orderly fashion and therefore, it should not be utilised by 
any other vehicle.  
 
The County Council continues its responsibility to consider the provision of convenient and 
safe movement of motor vehicles and other traffic, and the proposed measures are aimed at 
ensuring that danger is minimised to vulnerable road users aswell as improving the 
amenities of the locality. 
 
 
Dated this 4th day of November 2022 

 
Katie Wilby,  
Chief Officer (Streetscene and Transportation),  
County Hall,  
Mold,  
Flintshire.  
CH7 6NR 
 



